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RRE PTO Newsletter – March 2019 
 

Thank You for Supporting RRE PTO  

Thank you to everyone who came to the PTO Sponsored 5th Annual 

Silent Auction and Spaghetti Dinner. It was a great night of 

wonderful food, fundraising, and conversation. 

We raised just over $3,000 which makes this our 

most successful silent auction so far which is 

AMAZING. This is an event we hope to continue 

but must find a new lead for next year.  If this is 

something might interest you please reach out to 

Lydia Goodland for more information. 

PTO Board Elections 

All PTO Board positions are up for reelection and 

will be voted in at our April PTO meeting. Please 

see the PTO website for job descriptions. 

Experienced Board members will be available to 

mentor incoming applicants. 

If you have any questions or would like to find out more please 

contact Lydia Goodland, lydiag83@gmail.com or any Board 

member at rockridgepto@gmail.com 

Ice Cream Social 

Our annual Ice Cream Social is Wednesday, March 13, from 4-5:30p 

or while supplies last. This is a FREE event for our Rock Ridge 

community! Please stop by before or after 

your conference, or maybe after your trip to 

the Spring Book Fair. We will also be 

running a Spirit Wear sale at the same time 

so please check out what we have.  

Rock Ridge Run 
We are looking for next year's committee for the Rock Ridge Run 

2019!! If you have ideas or want to learn the ropes on how to plan 

and execute this event please let us know! 

 

Spirit Wear  

We will be selling Spirit Wear and reloadable King Soopers cards 

March 13th. Take a moment to stop by, say hi, and check out our 

Spirit Wear collection.  

We accept cash, check and credit. 

2018-2019 

Upcoming Dates 

March 12: 

PTO Meeting 6pm  

 

March 13: 

Ice Cream Social 4-5:30pm 

 

March 13: 

Spirit Wear Sale 4-6pm  

 

March 11-14 

Spring Book Fair 

 

March 12-22: 

Spring Break 

 

April – All Month  

Ask Your Boss  

Corporate Sponsorship Month 

 

April 12: 

PTO Meeting & Board Elections 

  Box Tops               

Be on the lookout for these 

valuable little gems: 

 

They may be small but each 

one counts, and they add up 

to big benefits for the students!  
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Grant Approvals $2299.67! WOW! 

• 6th grade Continuation cakes and supplies - $400.00 

• 3rd grade Mining kits/in-house field trip - $438.00 

• 6th grade HEX team - $500.00 

• 1st grade 18-word study white boards - $53.00 

• Kindie Aussie chair pockets for extra storage - $258.74 

• 4th grade Hawk Quest in-house field trip - $285.00 

• Library $5 per teacher for book fair purchases books - $160.00 

• Green Team T-shirts for members: 20 shirts - $204.93 

Box Tops 

Congrats to Mrs. Shoemaker's class for winning the February Box 

Tops class competition!! March is the month for all Kindie classes 

and Preschool to send in their Box Tops. Please send them in a 

plastic baggie with your teacher's name on it. 

Our Box Tops Shamrock sheets are due March 15. The first class to 

send in all their completed forms will receive Rock Ridge bracelets! 

April will be our all school competition so please continue to send in 

your Box Tops! They can be sent with your child or you can drop 

them off in the Box Tops mailbox. 

Easy Fundraising Opportunities  

Let’s face it, who has time for another fundraiser? Our PTO has 

sought out some easy ways for our school to earn extra money, by 

doing things you already do every day! Check these out! 

King Soopers: Use a reloadable King 

Soopers purchased from our fabulous PTO. 

Simply load the amount of money you spend 

on groceries on the card, and use the card to 

buy your weekly groceries, coffee, even 

gas! You can reload the card at customer 

service or the check out (before your groceries are scanned). 5% of 

your purchase will go towards RRE PTO! 

American Furniture Warehouse: Are you sprucing up the house 

before the holidays? If you shop at AFW – simply mention Rock 

Ridge PTO and we will earn up to 4% of your purchase! 

Westerra Credit Union: By opening an account at Westerra and 

mentioning Rock Ridge PTO – we will earn $52.80 for every account!  

  

Board Members 

President 

Lydia Goodland 

lydiag83@gmail.com   

 

Vice President 

Heather Giordano 

heather.m.giordano@gmail.com   

 

Secretary 

Ashli Maldonado 

ashli.maldonado@live.com  

 

Treasurer 

Amber Karas 

smithan21@hotmail.com   

 

Fundraising Coordinator 

Tanya Headdy 

tanyaheaddy@gmail.com   

 

Communication Liaisons 

 

Shannon DiCamillo 

shannon.diCamillo@dcsdk12.org   

 

Janet Bortot 

janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org  
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